November 1, 2019

To The Windham Select Board:

Maureen Bell, Chair; Kord Scott, Selectman; Peter Chamberlain, Selectman

As the organizer of the petition to change from a three member to a five member Select Board, which petition was submitted to the Select Board on the 7<sup>th</sup> of October 2019; I wish to withdraw said petition at this time and resubmit it to be voted upon at the Annual Town Meeting (which was our original intent) to be held on March 6<sup>th</sup> 2020. We understand that should the petition pass, the additional board members will be elected during that same Annual meeting.

Respectfully,

Alan Partridge War Partridge Resident of Windham